——@— Kenai Peninsula College

UNIVERSITY of ALASKA ANCHORAGE

Sept. 2, 2005

Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly/Clerk
144 N. Binkley
Soldotna AK 99669

Dear Assembly President Superman,

I kindly request that Pete Sprague be reappointed to the Kenai Peninsula College Council for a
third 3-year term. The Council’s bylaws require the college to have a borough assembly
representative as a member. Pete’s leadership, thoughtful insights and dedication to the college’s
mission are resources I want to retain on the council.

I appreciate the assembly’s consideration of this proposal. If you have any questions, please feel
free to contact me at your convenience at 262-0315.

Sincerely,

\
Co>>W
Gary J. Turner

College Director
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